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Sent: Saturday, August 28, 2021 5:09 AM
To: Joint Redistricting <Joint.Redistricting@wvlegislature.gov>
Subject: Redistricting

Tim McGowan

COMMENTS: Hello, How about something fair, simple, and absolutely nonpartisan? Divide the total population by the
number of districts. Then start up at the northeast corner of the state and begin counting. Move south and west
counting along the way untit you reach the number of people needed to make a district. Repeat over and over again for
each district. You could even develop a computer program to do the work for you. Regards, Tim McGowan




